Japanese Canadian Leadership Program

August 2012
Consulate-General of Japan
The J&CNO is kindly requested to participate in the selection of potential candidates for the Japanese Canadian Leadership Program 2012/13. This is the annual invitation program offered by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan. We would like to request that each member of the J&CNO kindly consider and recommend us, if possible, any suitable candidate for participation in this program.
1. The Purpose of the Japanese Canadian Leadership Program 
The purpose of the program is to give Japanese Canadians the opportunity to visit Japan and become acquainted with indigenous Japanese culture and society. Participants in this program will meet with key Japanese leaders from various arenas in order to cultivate the exchange of ideas and the sharing of perspectives. Another goal of this program is to foster the opportunity for Japanese Canadians to reconnect with their Japanese heritage and who will further promote Japanese culture in Canada. This program will provide participants with first-hand knowledge of Japan and seeks to help Japanese-Canadians obtain a clearer understanding of the cordial friendship that exists between Canada and Japan and, empowers them to continue their Japanese cultural impact in their communities here in Canada.

2. Eligibility to Apply for the Program
A candidate should meet the following criteria first in order for the Consulate-General of Japan in Toronto to recommend them to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan in Tokyo:

(1) Any candidate must have certain connection with and influence in the Japanese Canadian Community in Canada as well as in Canadian society;

(2) Any candidate must be, in principle, a Canadian individual of third, fourth or fifth generation of Japanese ethnicity;
(3) Any candidate is expected to be able to make a good contribution to the Japanese Canadian communities and its activities in the future as well as to Japan-Canada relations following their visit to Japan;

(4) Any candidate must be a Canadian national (dual citizenships of Canadian and Japanese will not be accepted);

(5) Any candidate does not have a criminal record either in Japan or Canada;
(6) Any candidate must be of good health with no outstanding health problems as the program’s itinerary is full and somewhat demanding;
3. Outline of the Program

(1) Timing of visit to Japan: most probably after January 2013 before March 31, 2013 (Dates are not yet specified);

(2) Length of the visit to Japan: a 9 nights and 10 days trip to Japan, including an orientation program (1 night and 2 days) which will be held before the departure to Japan most probably in Vancouver.

(3) Provided for participants will be a return flight to Japan, domestic transportation upon their arrival and through-out the program itinerary, hotel accommodations and most meals during the stay in Japan. They are offered by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan. 

4. Information and Material Necessary for Application 

(1) A letter of recommendation regarding the applicant written by those who represent the relevant organization;

(2) Applicant’s CV (including name, home address, office address, phone number(s), e-mail address and date of birth, short academic record, job history (all his/her current job and other title(s) or function(s) company, organization etc.), and one appropriately clear digital photograph);

(3) Short description of the applicant’s Japanese heritage, and whether he/she belongs to the third, fourth or fifth generation of a Japanese family;

(4) Short description of any reasons the applicant believes they should be recommended to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan as a possible candidate for the Japanese Canadian Leadership Program 2012/3, especially outlining his/her motivation to go to Japan;

(5) Indication of possible best period for the applicant to be invited to Japan – sometime after January 2013 before March 31, 2013. The dates of the Japanese Canadian Leadership Program 2012/3 will be decided by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan and, once selected, participants are obliged to make a trip to Japan in accordance with the itinerary set by the Ministry.
* Applicants are kindly requested to send all required information and material by e-mail to Consul Masaya Otsuka by September 7th, 2012:

Email addresses: masaya.otsuka@mofa.go.jp 
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